
 
Dear _________, 
 
On behalf of Camp Moshava of Wild Rose, WI L’Olam Legacy Society, I 
would like to thank you for your generous commitment to this exciting 
venture. Your participation makes it possible for Camp Moshava to be a 
part of the lives of future generations of campers. 
 
This Society was created to forge a partnership between the Camp and 
those who believe that the experience of one summer can last a lifetime. 
This is only possible because of thoughtful contributions from people like 
you. 
 
Thank you again for your generosity and vision.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rivkie Lafer 
 
 


